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Nursery Class  
In nursery we have continued with our Train Ride activities and learned all about steam trains. 
We painted a large box and added windows and wheels to make a steam train cab. In the garden 
we added crates at the back of it to be the cars/carriages for our passenger friends!  In class we 
started making 3d junk model trains too! We re-read the 'Train Ride' book and changed some of 
the events in order to create our own story.  

We have continued with our phonics work and have been playing Fred Frog games to develop our 
blending skills.  

In maths we learned about 'what comes after' and used different number tracks to find out the 
next number in the sequence. 

HOME ACTIVITY: We would be grateful if you could send us some photographs of a holiday or day 
trip the children have been on. The children will share them with their friends and we will print 
them out to make a class photograph album. Photos can be sent via Class Dojo. Thank You 

Reception Class 

Our week has continued to be based around the text ‘Oi Frog.’  We have had great fun making up 
silly rhymes about what different animals can sit on.  We have been writing our own versions of 
the book and making our friends laugh by sharing them.  In Maths we have been looking at 
Numbers and playing some number games such as Bingo.  We have started to practice some skills 
for Sports Day and have been practicing some races so what we know what to do on the day.   

Over the next few weeks we would really appreciate any support you can give your child with 
their reading and writing.  Have a go at writing some simple sentences and working on developing 
letter formation and using a capital letter and a full stop.   

Key Dates: 

Sports Day (Reception)- Tuesday 2nd July 9.30am parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

Sports Day (Nursery)- This will be confirmed next week via Class Dojo 

Friday 19th July 2024- Finish for Summer Term 1.15pm 

Reminders: 

Snack Money- If you are able to do so, we kindly ask for £1.00 a week contribution towards snack. 

 


